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Melny kovyc h, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 201 0 11 11 3 AM 
To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. Winters: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite 
it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily 
directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovyeh 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  
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&; I. From: PSC - Public Information Officer 

Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 11:06 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: F9V: LG&E/KU rate increases 
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From: DALE 0 WlNTERS[SMTP: EDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 201 0 11 106125 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E/KU rate increases 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I’m retired and on a fixed income. The Federal Government has said there was no cost of living 
increase, so our monthly checks would riot increase. My health-care coverage cost, my gasoline 
cost, my watedsewer cost have all gone up. I had my own business for a lot of years and had to 
run more efficiently when there was a downturn or rough spot. If they have the ability to just 
increase their rates when they experience a problem, there is no reason for them to become more 
efficient and cost conscious. Please do not let them go through with their requested increase. 
Thank You 
Dale Winters 
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